
 

 

16 Dec 2022 

 

Dear Investor 

 

This notice (the ‘Notice’) is to inform you that following recent amendments to the Corporations Act;  

where you have provided us with your email address, we will now send notices of meetings, other 

meeting-related documents and annual financial reports (each a “Communication”) to you electronically 

unless you elect to receive these in physical form and notify us of this election.  

You have the right to elect whether to receive some or all of these Communications in electronic or 

physical form and the right to elect not to receive annual financial reports at all. You also have the right 

to elect to receive a single specified Communication on an ad hoc basis, in an electronic or physical 

form. 

If you have any questions in relation to this notice, please contact investments@firstmac.com.au or 

Firstmac on 13 12 20. 

 

Sincerely, 

Firstmac Limited 
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